ROBERT BOGDASARIAN, M. D.
86-88 WALNUT STREET
BINGHAMTON, NEW YORK

February 20, 1969

Bishop V. Kebreslian

Vicar General

Diocese Armenian Church of America
630 Second Avenue

New York, New York 10016

Dear Bishop:

Enclosed are the reports required by the Diocese concerning
the annual meeting, with committee reports, held in the

Ste. Gregory the llHiuminator Armenian Church of Binghamton,
New York, on January 26, 1969.5

Budget report of 1968, as also the anticipated budget for
1969 is also enclosed, It must be noted that a capital
reserve fund has been set aside for extensive repairs and
improvements which the parish has planned for a number of
years and is going to undertake.

On February 10, 1969, the slate of officers for the parish
counsel was elected, It is being submitted for the approval
of the Archbishop., Dr. Robert Bogdasarian as Chairman for
a term of two years, Dr. Vahe Garabedian as Treasurer for a
term of one year, Mr, Nichan Ketchoyan as Secretary for a
term of one year., /New members are Mr. Ara Misakyan for a
tefm of two years, and Mr. Michael MedZIgian for a period
of two years, -

I sincerely wish you good health for the future years and
strength in the guidance in the affairs of the Armenian
Church,

Sincerely yours,

Robert M. Bogdasarian, M.D.
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